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Date of Notification:
Press F1 for Format


Temporary Employee Name: 
     
Re: Intermittent Temporary Employee 31-Day Break Notification 
This notification is to make 
you aware that your temporary appointment is scheduled to end on Press F1 for Format.  When an intermittent temporary employee has worked for the University for 1,500 hours, in a 12 month period, the employee's appointment must be terminated.  The employee cannot be hired into another temporary appointment with the University for at least 31 calendar days. 
Since the University as a whole is considered one employer, a 31-day break in service must be taken from the University, not just from one department. Continuing to work as an intermittent temporary employee without the required 31-day break in service is a violation of University and State policy. Working through an outside agency during the 31-day break in service is also not permissible. Any violation of either of these stipulations will subject the employee to an additional 31-day break regardless of any break already taken, to demonstrate good faith in meeting the State’s guidelines.
Your original temporary appointment with the University began on Press F1 for Format and will terminate on Press F1 for Format. This will be your last day of work for the University.   
Please follow-up with your Human Resources Representative regarding this issue. We appreciate your assistance and cooperation in this matter.

Thank you,
Department Authorized Representative
Cc:  Supervisor/Manager


Rachel Cameron, I-9 Compliance Supervisor, Office of Human Resources
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